
3/16/23 

 

Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am helping a student to submit their testimony for SB 549, which she recorded via video. You can 

watch her testimony at this link. Please let me know if you have any trouble accessing it. 

 

Thank you, 

Maureen Hinman 
Executive Director, Oregon School-Based Health Alliance 
503-719-4515, extension 101 
maureen@osbha.org  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/111-a-fVUK9BXiT79o2KK9DXyEifb8hI3/view?usp=sharing
mailto:maureen@osbha.org

